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Tuesday 5th September 2023  
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children in Year 1,  
 
We hope you have had a lovely holiday and wish you a Happy New Year.  
This Spring Term, learning will include: 
 
English: Enjoying and responding to poetry and narratives, with a focus on building simple 
sentences. 
 
Maths: Addition and subtraction (part whole models and fact families), place value to 20. 
 
Science: Using our senses and sensing seasons. 
 
Computing: Creating media – digital painting and digital writing 
 
Design and Technology: Freestanding structures inspired from playground equipment. 
 
Geography: our local area of St Albans. 
 
History: Family trees and the Royal Family. 
 
Art: Exploring watercolour.  
 
RE: Gymnastics, dance and invasion games.  
 
PE: Please note PE lessons will take place Tuesdays and Thursdays. Your child need to have 
their PE kits on those days. Daily Mile will take place Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Helping your child at home 

 Homework: Your child’s homework will be based around preparing for or 
consolidating their learning this term.  Homework grids can be found on Google 
Classroom. Completed work can be uploaded as a photo or document on Google 
Classroom or handed in to the teacher. 

 

 Reading: On Fridays, your child will bring home a Little Wandle reading book. Please 
aim to listen to your child read three times during the week. They will also have a 
library book for reading for pleasure for you to share together. Please return both 
books on Thursdays.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Fenn, Miss Rios and Mrs Adams  
 
 
 


